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SPECIAL INVITATION TO CELEBRATE THE LAUNCH OF AZUMA SERVICES TO
HARROGATE

LNER’s Kate McFerran, Director of Communications, has invited all members of the Harrogate
Line Supporters Group to join a celebration of the official launch of new Azuma services between
Harrogate and London King’s Cross on Tuesday 3™ December, ahead of their full introduction in
mid-December.

A specially chartered five-car AZUMA will run from Harrogate Station to Leeds and back again -
departing at 10.29 and returning at 12.15. As capacity is limited please let me know if you wish
to participate in this unique occasion. Please email: Info@HarrogatelLine.org and ALSO copy
your reply to Azuma@LNER.co.uk

The detailed arrangements for the day are printed on the attached Azuma Media & VIP Invite.
The event starts in a marquee on the Station Car Park opposite the Harrogate Tap. Guests
may arrive from 09.30 for a welcome celebration at 09.50 before boarding the new AZUMA at
10.20 and departing for Leeds at 10.29. The train leaves Leeds at 11.45 and returns to
Harrogate at 12.12. (Please note timings are for guidance and may be subject to change.)

We would be delighted if you could join us and help mark this important moment for the town.
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